
March 15, 2024 
Jeff Killup 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park DR SW 
P.O. Box 47259 
Olympia, WA. 98504-7250 

BML Investments LLC, DBA Wenatchee Valley Shuttle 
Certificate Number 64605  

Dear Mr. Killup, 

Under WAC 480-07-160.  The company is requesting a 5% fare increase in our flexible fares filing.  This 
amount will be utilized if fuel, wages, insurance and other maintenance expenses continue to rise in our 
economy.  Thank you for your time in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Monique Lott  
Owner 
Wenatchee Valley Shuttle 
509-630-2745

TC-240179
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